
June 27, 1961 

The Rev. Raymond J. Adamsky 

MTiwaTSse^^^Wiscenein 

Dear Father Adamsky: 

You have been informed by phone of the change necessitated 
in your forthcoming transfer. By this letter 1 herewith transfer 
you from your position as assistant at Blessed Sacrament Parish, 
Milwaukee, and appoint you assistant at St. Joseph's Parish, 
Grafton, effeetive Thursday, July 6th. You will kindly report on 
that date to Father Router. 

With the warmest of personal regards and wishing you 
God's choicest blessings in your new field of endeavor, I am 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

Most Reverend William £3. Cousins 
Archbishop of Milwaukee 
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